
Hello PTSA Members, 

Once again this year we are inviting all of our Student General Members to Disney's Youth 
Education Series.  However this year we will be doing a different program: "Disney’s Approach 
to Leadership and Teamwork” on February 12, 2018.  The cost has increased to $83 per 
student but our PTSA has graciously given us $15 per student to offset the cost, so it is 
only $68.  Parking is not included in your cost, so please plan to pay an additional $20 if you 
will be parking. 

You must be a paid member (dues are $16) in order to attend this event.  If you would like to 
pay your dues, please see me or fill out a membership envelope located in the school’s front 
office.  For liability reasons, if you are not a member by the day of the event, you will not be 
able to attend. 

We will participate in a Leadership class together put on by Disney for about 3 hours and then 
you get to hang out in Disneyland for the rest of the day. We will have at least 3 adult 
chaperones attending as well as myself but only during the program, which would be until 
about 1:30.  At that point, if you stay at Disneyland, you will be on your own without a 
chaperone.   

There is no school on February 12, so we'll meet at the park that morning (exact location and 
time to be decided but will be around 10 am) and you will need to be picked up at the park at 
the end of the day (the program will be done at approximately 1:30 pm but your park ticket will 
allow you stay in Disneyland until they close).   

The course description is “Discover the Disney way of working and the management skills 
used to lead a Cast of thousands. Students in grades 6-12 will practice overcoming obstacles 
by working as a team and thinking creatively to develop solutions during this 3-hour program. 
Exercises designed to reinforce courage, curiosity and constancy aim to give students the 
confidence to set goals and accomplish their dreams.” 

Complete the section below if you would like to attend.  Turn it in with the attached permission 
slip completed along with a check for $68, made out to Esperanza PTSA, to the PTSA box in 
the front office by 1/12 before 3:00 pm. 

I hope you are able to attend.  Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

 
Kristina Peterson 
Student Advisor 
Esperanza PTSA 
(760) 271-8463 
sendkpstuff@gmail.com 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Student Name:________________________________Grade_____________________ 

Student Email:__________________________________________________________ 

Student Phone Number:__________________________________________________ 

Parent Name:___________________________________________________________ 

Parent Email:___________________________________________________________ 

Parent Phone Number:___________________________________________________ 
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